
 Resumption of normal reception hours 

 

Thank you very much for using the consular services of the Consulate-General 

of Japan in Chicago. 

   In light of the situation regarding the new coronavirus in the region and 

the resumption of economic and social activities in the area under our jurisdiction, 

as well as the lifting of the state of emergency regarding the new coronavirus 

infection, our consular window hours will be restored to the pre-corona window 

hours as of May 18 (Thu.). We will continue our efforts to provide quality consular 

services. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

【Consular window hours】  

↣The current shortened operating hours: 10:00 - 12:15 and 13:15 - 15:00 daily 

except Saturdays, Sundays, and national holidays. 

(Telephone hours: 09:15-12:15 and 13:15-17:00) 

 

↣Effective from Thursday, May 18 2023 

Return to the office hours before the new coronavirus restrictions: 09:30-12:15 

and 13:15-16:00 daily except Saturdays, Sundays, and national holidays (telephone 

hours: 09:15-12:15 and 13:15-17:00) 


